
JLIE - STUDENT AUTOMOBILE USE 
 

Improper use of a motor vehicle on school grounds can result in suspension from school (in 

school or away from school) for a period of time not to exceed five (5) days.  Driving a motor 

vehicle from school grounds during the school day without written authorization will be 

considered improper use of a motor vehicle and will be considered grounds for suspension. 

Parking at the school is a privilege granted by the school and the privilege will be withdrawn if it 

is abused. 

Prior to driving or parking on school grounds, Students will be required to register motor 

vehicles in the main office and will be required to have a school sticker on the motor vehicle. 

If a student leaves the school grounds in a motor vehicle without authorization, parents will be 

notified and the Student will be subject to disciplinary action, including suspension from school.  
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